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	 The ASC has gone to the Hyder Community Association board about the 

window issue and other issues with the school building. We are working to solve 

the problems along with the town of Hyder.


	 Some of the problems with the school wont be in motion until the spring 

due to snow and ice on the roof of the building which is a safety hazard. Parents 

in the community of Hyder don’t want to make these changes to the school if 

there wont be a school next year, because the building wouldn’t be in use.


	 We were excited to to learn that 80% of the high schoolers made honor 

roll for the first semester. The elementary received a new Aero Garden thanks to 

a $650 grant the district helped us secure; thank you so much for this. The 

elementary students are also studying Black History Month, and the presidents 

for social studies class.


	 I love going to school in Hyder and so do the other students. We have 

built friendships within this school district that are stronger than any bond I’ve 

seen anywhere else. This school district means a lot to us students. We love 

going to school. 


	  


